
 

Declaration 

Date: Aug 20, 2013 

 

To:   Federal Communications Commission,  

Authorization & Evaluation Division,  

7435 Oakland Mills Road,  

Columbia, MD 21046 

According to the designer, Murata Manufacturing Co.,Ltd, we hereby declare that the   

FCC ID: VPYABF, the PCB antenna is not available (marker :red) And the FCC ID: VPYABF 

only use a external antenna , the reverse SMA connector will be used for the final assembly. 

 

the antenna conditions are not fulfilled. Because this is a Limited Modular Transmitter 

Approval, it is requested, instead of Modular Transmitter Approval, because the following 

condition is not met: 

 

1. The module does not have its own RF shielding. 

 


